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DESIGN MEMORANDUM NO. 01-12

TO: Chief District Engineers
Design Engineers
Design Consultants

FROM: Jeff D. Jasper, P.E.
Director,
Division of Highway Design

DATE: March 22, 2012

SUBJECT: Standard Drawings 2012

The activation of the 2012 reprint of the KYTC Standard Drawings will coincide with the release of the 2012 
Standard Specifications book, and will take effect with the June 2012 Letting.  This is a different effective date 
than was previously stated when the Standard Drawings were originally released back in January.  

Since the January release of the 2012 Standard Drawings, some revisions have occurred.  Two additional 
packets were released to those that had already received their new manuals, replacing sheets that contained 
minor errors.  Here is a list of the sheets that have been updated as a part of the previous 2012 revisions:

1/30/12  Revision #1
o BBP-003-02
o BDP-013-02
o BGX-006-09

2/17/12  Revision #2
o RBR-020-05
o RBR-035-10
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In addition to the revisions listed above, there have been several other updates and corrections, shown below.  
These newly revised sheets will be distributed shortly and will replace those that were sent with the original 
2012 manual. Furthermore, the Highway Design web site has been updated to reflect the 2012 Standard 
Drawings and new Active Sepia list at http://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/Pages/Standard-
Drawings.aspx .

3/22/12  Revision #3
Ø Letter to Holders signed by the S.H.E.
Ø Explanation of Reprint
Ø Table of Contents
Ø Subject Index
Ø Drawings

o RBR-100-06
o RPM-170-08
o RPM-172-06
o TPM-100-02
o TPM-150-01
o TPM-155-01
o TPM-160-01
o TTC-100-03
o TTD-120-01
o TTD-125-01

Ø Other Pages Affected but NOT Changed
o “Notice” Declaration Page
o TPM-105-02
o TTC-105-02

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jeff Lail, Standard Drawings Section, Division of 
Highway Design @ (502)564-3280.

JDJ:KLM


